
 
 
 

GRIFFITHYOUTHBASEBALL.ORG     PO BOX 701 
GRIFFITH YOUTH BASEBALL IS A REGISTERED 501(C)(3) NONPROFIT ORGANIZATION 

Griffith Youth Baseball Board Meeting 
Meeting Minutes 

February 13, 2023 
 
Attendance:  Kyle Hecht, Erinn Hecht, Josh Bridegroom, Nicole Bridegroom, Andrew Anderson, Stevie 
Fleming, Danny Blount, Lauren Blount, Colleen Domazet 
 
The Meeting was called to order in the Franklin Center at 6:30 pm 
 
Motion to approve last month’s minutes by Lauren, Stevie seconds. Motion approved. 
 
TREASURER'S REPORT- 

● 501c update: Everything is finalized with our new ID number and 501c status is back. 
● New bank account will be set up with new tax information 
● Current bank balance is $10,312 

 
COMMUNICATIONS REPORT- 

● The league charter and insurance has been applied for and approved. 
 

SPONSORSHIP REPORT- 
● Sponsorships have started to come in 

 
MAJOR REPORT- N/A 
MINOR REPORT- N/A 
ROOKIE REPORT- N/A 
TBALL REPORT- N/A 
 
OLD BUSINESS-  

1. The quote for field work will be presented to the Parks Department 
2. Will be signing the lease for field access soon, hopefully at 2/13/23 Park Board Meeting. 
3. The AED grant was just a discounted price for an AED through aedgrant.org. It wasn’t a good price. 

Kyle will look into other options. 
4. A batting cage is needed for evaluations. Kyle will contact Mr. Dimos to see if the school has one 

available. 
 
NEW BUSINESS  

1. Kyle and Andrew will start going through equipment as soon as they can get into the building.  
 
ADJOURNMENT: Meeting Adjourned at 6:35pm. Next Meeting March 2nd at 6:30pm in the Franklin Center.  


